Raheen, New Ross, Co. Wexford
Tel: 051 447655
Email: info@newrossboatyard.com

02/12/2019

To whom it may concern,

| Michael Kehoe of New Ross Boat Yard wish to give permission to Kilkenny County Council

to apply for planning approval for the proposed greenway carpark on our site located on the northern side
of the proposed Greenway.

Regards
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Michael Kehoe




